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Dear William

Thank you for your letter received on 13 January regarding P-04-393
Llanymynech and Pant Bypass Action Group.

Please find enclosed a copy of my letter to the Secretary of State for Transport
and his response.

My officials held a teleconference with their counterparts in the Department for
Transport on 8 January to discuss cross border schemes. A schedule of
meetings has now been established, which will include the Highways Agency,
to consider how we can best work together to take forward discussions.
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